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Notice to Tenderers 
 
 
  
 
NOTICE TO TENDERERS NO:  2    
 
Banana Shire Council (BSC) has received a query with respect to the Tender. The following 
has been reviewed: 
 
   
T2324.36 MANAGEMENT AND OPERATION OF AQUATIC FACILITIES - BILOELA AND MOURA  
 
Banana Shire Council has identified and amended the following informations: 
 
Section 9 of the Scope – Banana Shire Council is recommending to Councillors for an 
increase of up to a 6% on current pool admission fees and charges, to be implemented from 
1 July 2024.  
Council permits the successful Tender to collect all pool fees and charges as income but 
expects to see reasonable consideration made in submissions, against the price evaluation 
criteria, if a management fee is to be requested of Council by the Tenderer. 
 
 
 
Tender Submission 
 
Tender Response and attachments will be accepted via email submission to  
tenders@banana.qld.gov.au or via Dropbox. Hard Copies are not required. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dated: 16TH of February 2024. 
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